

The alumni newsletter for Delta Nu Chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon Fraternity

Mark Your Calendar for the 2025 DNAA Fall Golf Outing!

Get ready for a full day of fellowship, friendly competition, and fun at the Delta-Nu Alumni Association Fall Golf Outing on **Saturday, October 4, 2025!** We're teeing off at **Paradise Pointe – The Posse Course**, and you won't want to miss it.

The day kicks off with check-in and warm-up at 7:30 AM, followed by an 8:30 AM shotgun start. Whether you're signing up solo or as part of a team, we're playing a 4-man scramble format — flexible for singles, pairs, threesomes, and full foursomes. We'll be hitting from the white tees, but players 60+ may tee off from the red tees for a little added grace.

After working up an appetite, enjoy a BBQ lunch at 1:00 PM, followed by a Happy Hour at Brew Top Bar and Grill in Kansas City starting at 2:00 PM.

Exclusive Perks for DNAA Members

If you're a dues-paying member of the Delta-Nu Alumni Association, we've got something special for you — a member-only gift, exclusive golf privileges, and an entry into our raffle drawing. Not a member yet? Make sure your membership is up to date to take advantage!

Want to Volunteer or Sponsor?

Looking to give back or promote your business? Sponsorships start at just \$50, and we can customize a package that works for you — including tee marker signage. Or lend a hand as a volunteer to help the event run smoothly. Contact Nathan at nathan-64506@yahoo.com to get started.

Register Online Before September 30

Registration is easy and must be completed online by September 30, 2025. The form covers everything you need:

- Choose your golf registration
- List your team (or we'll help you build one)
- Add mulligans
- Let us know if you're attending the after-party
- Renew or join the Alumni Association

Credit card payment is required to complete registration, and you'll receive a confirmation email once processed. No confirmation? That means your payment didn't go through.

Questions?

For volunteer info, contact Nate Beaver at natem0501@gmail.com
For help with payments, reach out to Brad Shelton at bshelton@datasourcetech.com

Grab your clubs, rally your crew, and we'll see you on the green this fall!

Y.I.T.B., Nate Beaver - 1552



The alumni newsletter for Delta Nu Chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon Fraternity

Record-Breaking Turnout and Giving Highlight 2025 DNAA Memorial Golf Outing

The 2025 Delta-Nu Alumni Association Golf Outing saw record attendance and generosity, making it one of the most successful events in recent memory. With **over 150 alumni and undergraduates participating** across Friday's tournament and social activities, the weekend was a true celebration of Brotherhood and impact.

Golf registration topped out at 121 participants, including 118 online and 3 at-event registrations. But it wasn't just the players who made noise—this year introduced the infamous "Heckling Hole," where 16 brave souls officially registered as Hecklers, adding humor, heckling, and hype to the fairways.

Revenue from the weekend made a significant impact:

DNAA Member Dues: \$950

• TKE Scholarship Fund: \$1,700

TKE for Life Brick Campaign (Capital Improvement Donations): \$3,660

Chapter Eternal Memorial Wall (Capital Improvement Donations): \$7,380

In total, more than \$13,600 was raised across dues, donations, and event proceeds—fueling the ongoing scholarship support, capital improvements, and continued development of the Delta-Nu Memorial Wall.

A special thank you to all the volunteers, organizers, donors, and attendees who made this event possible. Whether you were swinging a club, shouting from the sidelines, or enjoying the Triangle Lunch, your support helped strengthen the bond of TKE Brotherhood at Northwest Missouri State.

Y.I.T.B., Brent Steffens - 1384 Memorial Golf Chairman





The alumni newsletter for Delta Nu Chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon Fraternity

The Classic Rivalry Returns: Bearcats vs. Gorillas at Children's Mercy Park!

After years of anticipation, the Northwest Missouri State Bearcats and the Pittsburg State Gorillas are set to renew their legendary football rivalry on Saturday, November 15, 2025, at Children's Mercy Park, home of Sporting KC!

Join the Delta-Nu crew for a tailgate party starting at 10:00 AM in Lot Blue 2, just steps away from the stadium. Whether you're a die-hard Bearcat, proud Gorilla-slayer, or just in it for food and fellowship, you won't want to miss this event.

Tailgate Details:

- Cost: \$15 per person (includes alumni, spouses, and kids)
- Deadline to Pay: October 15
 (After that, it's \$30 per person at the event—no exceptions!)
- What's Included: Food, drinks, and all the pre-game camaraderie you can handle

Additional Costs (Paid Directly to Children's Mercy Park):

- \$20 for parking
- \$38 for a game ticket

Space is limited and prices go up after October 15, so get your spot reserved early!

Questions? Contact Tony Dorrel at (816) 602-6490 for more info.

Let's pack the lot in green and white, fire up the grill, and show the Gorillas that Bearcats (and Tekes) still run this rivalry.

Y.I.T.B., Tony Dorrel - 920 DNAA Social Chairman





The alumni newsletter for Delta Nu Chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon Fraternity

Delta-Nu Celebrates a Semester of Academic, Philanthropic, and Brotherhood Success

The Delta-Nu Chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon at Northwest Missouri State University wrapped up a remarkable Spring 2025 semester marked by achievement, growth, and service.

Academically, the chapter excelled with a semester GPA of 3.134 and a cumulative GPA of 3.094, earning second place among all fraternities in academic performance. This academic success is fueled by the generous support of alumni funded scholarships that encourage excellence in scholastics and encouragement to live in the TKE House.

The chapter proudly welcomed five new alumni to the brotherhood: Salvatore Bonadonna, Josh Borst, Jason Holland, Carter Kinslow (currently student teaching), and Brandon Wooten. Their contributions to the chapter leave a legacy as they move on to the next chapter in their lives.

On the recruitment front, Delta-Nu initiated eight new members—and retained all eight. This 100% retention rate stood out among both IFC and Panhellenic organizations on campus. The chapter now moves into the fall semester with 25 returning active members.

Spring also saw a powerful focus on philanthropy and service. The chapter hosted TKE Madness, raising over \$4,000 for St. Jude Children's Research Hospital in that event alone. In total, the chapter raised more than \$8,000, more than doubling last year's total. Alongside this fundraising success, members logged an impressive 754 service hours, earning 1st place among fraternities in philanthropic dollars raised, and 2nd in total service hours reported to TKE International.

Brotherhood was also at the forefront as members traveled to Colorado Springs for Red Carnation Ball over spring break. The formal event featured catered food and an open bar, allowing the chapter to relax and reconnect, strengthening the bonds that define our fraternal experience.

Leadership development remained a priority, with 12 members attending the Regional Leadership Conference (RLC) in Chicago. There, they gained insight into leadership, service, and chapter operations—bringing that knowledge back to Delta-Nu to elevate the chapter even further.

As the men of Delta-Nu look ahead to fall rush and another promising semester, they do so with deep gratitude to our alumni. Your support—through donations, mentorship, and encouragement—has been instrumental to every success we've achieved. We thank you for standing with us and for believing in the mission of TKE.

Y.I.T.B., Kaeden Schmitz – 1775 Prytanis 2025



The alumni newsletter for Delta Nu Chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon Fraternity





The alumni newsletter for Delta Nu Chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon Fraternity

TKE Alumni Social news for the summer and fall, started off with a bang by hosting a Kansas City Royals baseball game in KC on Saturday June 14th. The event was attended by 15 active TKE'S and 15 Alumni with 15 Rushe's.



Homecoming event is scheduled for October 25th Saturday at the TKE house. We will have brats and hot dogs after the parade at the house before the football game. The house will have homecoming events all weeklong starting Oct. 19th.





Please make your way to the TKE Alumni Facebook page. Join the group and keep updated on ongoing social activities and highlights! https://www.facebook.com/groups/120289455282